## LOCAL CAMPAIGNS UPDATE

## CARING FOR NEW FOREST EAST

For the past 20 years, Julian's Parliamentary office has been located in the constituency – rather than at Westminster – in order to maximise help for constituents.

Dozens of regular meetings have taken place locally to support on-going campaigns backing our Community Hospitals and demanding better Mental Health provision in Hampshire.

Here are just a few extracts from letters of appreciation received since the 2015 General Election. To view many similar ones, please visit: www.julianlewis.net/letters-of-thanks



Rt Hon Dr Julian Lewis

## THANK YOU, DR. LEWIS . . .

- "Thank you for your very full and informative reply ... Your work for this area is exemplary and many of your constituents are so grateful for all you do and achieve on our behalf."
  — HF. Dibden Purlieu
- "My partner ... and I ... are most appreciative of your efforts with regard to re-surfacing the M27 ... Thank you for all you have done for this constituency since 1997." – TD, Calmore
- "I feel we are so lucky to have you represent us, not only on 'Forest' issues, but on National and International issues also. I say without hesitation, 'you are the right and only man for the job', and I wish you well, and success, on polling day." RD, Dibden Purlieu
- "I would also like to congratulate you on your stand supporting our soldiers who are being investigated on fictitious charges of abuse." – OS, Brockenhurst
- "Thank you so much for visiting us ... Your thoughts and ideas were much appreciated and we look forward to continuing to work with you at your Support Our Mental Health meetings and to make use of the encouragement you give us." – JB, Lymington

- "Just a quick card to say 'many thanks' for your extremely prompt intervention in my dealings with Southampton General Hospital."
  — JM. Totton
- "I would like to thank you for your prompt and efficient response ... and I sincerely thank you, as you have been the only person to support us during this process."
  - AB, Cadnam
- "Thank you for your prompt reply to my letter ... Another triumph of your postal service over e-mail!" – KE. Brockenhurst
- "I'll start with an incredibly sincere thank you ... I cannot begin to explain the relief ... You have given a young guy a fighting chance at this game called life and I will give it all I've got."
   DB, Bramshaw
- "Friends of the Earth are most reassured for the time being by your comments [about Dibden Bay] and those of the Minister. May I reiterate that we are immensely grateful to you for your continued support." – FR, Lymington